Washington Park High School
1901 12" street

Racine, WI 53403
262-619-4400

Fax 262-619-4490
www.racinepark.org

Dr. John A. Scott, Ph.D.
Directing Principal

Racine Unified School District

September 8, 2006

Mr. Tim Hermes
1432 Ann St.
Racine, Wi 53403

Dear Mr. Hermes:

I am writing to request your assistance in rectifying a danger to the community and to increase safety in the area
East of Park High School. Specifically, 1 would like your help to increase street lighting on Valley Drive south of
12" street to Washington Avenue, on 13t Street east of Valley Drive and on Bluefields Drive west of Valley Drive.
This area has been the location of violence following evening events at Park High School. With additional lighting

the safety in this area will be much improved.

Anything you can do to help with this problem will be much appreciated.

Sincerely,

A. et~

ohn A. Scott
Directing Principal

-



RE CEITVE
0CT 10 2006

CITY CLERK RACINE, Wi




